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NEWSLETTER JANUARY 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Welcome Back 
 
 
It was lovely to welcome the children back for a new term and we wish all of our 
families best wishes for the coming year. 
 
Unfortunately, Covid restrictions still remain in place and with that staffing remains 
the most challenging issue at this time. 
 
Due to staff absence there may be times when your child has a change of class 
teacher for a short period of time.  We have tried to source cover from GCC but as 
you can imagine the Supply List is very scarce.  We have managed to cover staff 
absence with our current staff and hopefully this can continue as sending home 
whole classes would be a last resort.  We appreciate your continued understanding 
at this difficult time. 
 
Fluoride Varnish 
Thursday 13th January 
 
Dental nurses will be in school on Thursday 13th January to administer fluoride 
varnish treatment to all pupils in P1 to P4 who have provided appropriate consent. 
 
If you have not returned the form duplicates can be obtained by phoning the office. 
 
Burns Day 
Tuesday 25th January 
 
Pupils can come to school wearing something tartan if they wish to 
celebrate Burns Day on Tuesday 25th January.   
 
Road Safety Workshops 
 
Our Road Safety Officer will be delivering various Road Safety Workshops to pupils 
during the month of February, further details to follow. 
 
 

 

 

 



Book Fair 
 
We will be holding our Book Fair during the week  
commencing 21st February – further details to follow. 
 
Staffing Update 
 
Miss Gilliland our P3a teacher will be leaving shortly to start her maternity leave.  We 
have already organised cover and Miss Friel, who was teaching with us last year, 
has returned to cover the class until the end of June. It is lovely to welcome her 
back. 
 
Our very best wishes to Miss Gilliland and we look forward to seeing her back later 
this year. 
 
ParentPay  
 
If you have not already activated your account please do this as soon as possible. If 
you require a copy of the login details please contact the school office. 
 
It is extremely important that you log in and create an account for your child as 
moving forward GCC have advised we are no longer able to accept cash or cheques 
for payment of school trips, purchase ties etc.   
 
If you have any questions regarding ParentPay please visit 
www.parentpay.com/parent-account-faqs/ where there is useful information which 
will assist with the opening of the account and the various options available once you 
have set up your account. 
 
Pick Up/Drop Off 
 
We would remind parents not to park on the pavements, double park or stop on the 
road when picking and dropping off.  Please try and walk your children to school if at 
all possible – thank you  
 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mary McLachlan 
 
Mrs M McLachlan 
Head Teacher 
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